Minutes of the Manasota Track Club
August 2, 2023

Present: Kelli Anderson, Kimmy Collister, Jennifer Gallagher, Rob Loeffler, Mo Hogan, Angie Long, Jenna O’Horan
Absent: Mary Murphy, Karen Mann
Guests: none

Meeting called to order at 5:59 pm
Felicia made a motion to approve the minutes from the last meeting. Mo second, all voted to approve.

Membership:
590 paid memberships, 949 members, total.
Last year at this time we had 695 paid memberships and 1,105 members.

Treasurers Report:

Karen emailed the report ...

$2,300 in sponsorships, deposit for port-a-potties sent. Report will be approved next month.
June treasurer's report: Jenna made a motion to approve. Angie second, all voted to approve.

Summer Beach Runs:
Beach runs actually had no rain outs. Turn out was good. Folks liked the obstacle course. We had enough volunteers.
Kids runs had around 1,200 registered participants.

Volunteers:
The club needs volunteers, desperately. Since this is a volunteer organization, if we don’t have enough volunteers
then we will not be able to put on as many events.

Upcoming Events:
Club connect will be on 9/10 to coincide with road clean up.

Adopt a Road:
Adopt a road on September 10th will be a morning event at 9am. And a club connect.

Van & Equipment:
All good.

Race Sanctioning:
Pine View Python is requesting sanctioning for 3/23/24
Rob made the motion to approve, Jen second. All approved.

URGENT:
Jingle & Jog race NEEDS a consultant. We tried offering a BBR discount, but no one has stepped up.

School Funding:
None

BBR:

Registration number for: 348 BBR, 15 VIP, 62 Pub Runs

Permits are in the process of being approved.

Sheriff Dept is lined up

Pub Run locations are still being finalized. Tamiami Tap is definitely in. Bazaar on Apricot and Lime is in. Third
location TBD. linfo will be sent out when final location is confirmed.



Scott will be posting sponsorship info on website.

Other Business:

Meeting adjourned at 7:05 pm

Tom made the motion to adjourn, Rob second, all in favor.

The next meeting will be September 6, 6 p.m. at Shriners on Fruitville

Submitted by Kimmy Collister-Sterns



